
 
1815 Shannon Valley Drive 

Houston, Texas 77077 
Dr. Kylene Vasquez, Principal 

 

School-Parent Compact 
2022-2023 

School Goals At School… At Home… 
At Ashford Elementary School: 

 

1. Our campus will increase the overall 
average in the Student Achievement 
domain from 60% (21-22) to 71% (22-
23). 

2. Our campus will increase the overall 
average in the School Progress domain 
from 91% (21-22) to 95% (22-23). 

3. Our campus will increase the overall 
average in the Closing the Gaps domain 
from 75% (21-22) to 80% (22-23). 

4. Our campus will increase the overall 
rating from 86% (21-22) to 91% (22-23) 

 

Ashford Elementary School will: 
 

1. Provide high quality curriculum and 
instruction in a supportive and effective 
learning environment. 

2. Hold parent-teacher conferences in the 
Fall/Spring semesters and provide 
frequent reports to keep parents 
informed of their child’s individual 
achievements. Progress reports will be 
sent home mid-grading period. Reports 
cards will be sent home every 6-weeks 
grading cycle. Testing data will be sent 
home at the beginning, middle and end 
of they year. Dates are determined by 
testing window(s). 

3. Provide parents with opportunities to 
volunteer and participate in their child’s 
class and observe classroom activities.  

4. Please contact your child’s teacher and 
PTO to find out how you can help. 

Ashford parents will support our children 
by: 

1. Keeping an open line of 
communication with teachers and 
your student regarding their 
academic progress. Please be sure all 
contact information is up to date. 

2. Encouraging students by asking 
about their learning goals for 
improvement and helping with their 
follow through. 

3. Attending parent nights and/or 
meetings. 

4. Contacting your child’s teacher to 
determine the most appropriate level 
of support needed. 

5. Staying informed of your child’s 
education by reading all notices that 
come from Ashford ES. 

6. Getting your child to school on time, 
every day, unless he/she is ill. 
 

Parents and guardians are vital to the success 
of our students and our school. You have a 

significant impact on the way students view 
the learning process, attendance and overall 

motivation. 

 


